
Superior Court of California 
County of Santa Clara
191 North First Street 
San José, California  95113 
(408) 882-2700 

Chambers of 
H O N .  B E T H  M c G O W E N ,  Assistant Presiding Judge

December 28, 2022 

Santa Clara Valley Water District 
c/o Mr. John Varela, Chair Pro Tem, Board of Directors 
5750 Almaden Expressway 
San José, CA 95118 

Sent via email: clerkoftheboard@valleywater.org 

Dear Mr. Varela, 

Thank you for your letter dated December 15, 2022, regarding the Santa Clara Valley Water District’s 
request for an extension to submit its response to the Santa Clara County Civil Grand Jury report, If You 
Only Read the Ballot, You're Being Duped. 

After considering the information you have provided, your request to submit the responses required under 
California Penal Code § 933(c) on or before March 31, 2023, is granted. Please note that March 31, 2023, 
is a Court holiday and our offices will be closed that day. 

If you have further questions, please contact Britney Huelbig, Deputy Manager for the Civil Grand Jury, 
at (408) 882-2721 or cgj@scscourt.org. 

Sincerely, 

Beth McGowen 
2023 Presiding Judge  

cc: Michele King, Clerk of the Board of Directors 

Received 12/29/22
M. King, COB
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